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Christmas Holiday Topic Homework 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have had a very busy couple of weeks with the Christmas tree walk, ‘See the Tree,’ Panto and our Nativity to 
name just a few.  We hope you enjoyed our production of ‘Busy, Busy Bethlehem’.  
 
Capital Chaos 
Our topic after the Christmas holidays is called ‘Capital Chaos’ which will teach the children about the physical and 
human characteristics of the United Kingdom, including a detailed exploration of the characteristics and features of the 
capital city, London.  
 
I have created a Topic Overview to give you a taster of everything we will be covering next term, including how you 
can help your child at home. This overview is also available on the school website.    
 
In preparation for our topic, I would like each child to create a royal crown to share on the first day back to school – 
Monday 6th January.  
 
English and Maths Homework 
Over Christmas there will be no spellings, CGP Maths or CGP Reading Comprehension set.  
 
Please encourage your child to share both fiction and non-fiction books with you every day as this really helps with 
their language and literacy development.  Where possible, look for opportunities to encourage writing; they could keep 
a holiday diary. Also, don’t forget the importance of looking for opportunities to consolidate maths knowledge – 
whether it is counting objects, hunting shapes or playing games.  You may also wish to try out the app One Minute 
Maths to continue to help your child develop their quick recall 
 
We hope you have a lovely, restful holiday. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Purves and Mrs Faulkner 
 
 
 


